
  

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
29th February 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We are excited to announce that we have booked a day trip for Year 1 to Cotswold Wildlife Park on 
Thursday 20th June 2024.   
 
We will be travelling by coach, leaving at 8.45am and returning to school by 3.00pm (in time for normal 
home time).  Your child will need: 
 

 To be in school for normal time ready to leave at 8.45am - please be advised that if children are late 
to school, they risk missing the trip. Please note that there will be no reading groups on this day. 

 To wear school uniform and sensible shoes for walking (trainers are permitted) 

 To bring a rucksack with a packed lunch, a water bottle and a healthy snack. The children will be 
responsible for carrying their own bags, so it is advised that packed lunches are put inside 
disposable bags and not lunch boxes. 
 

The cost of this trip is £23 per child and covers the coach cost and entry into Cotswold Wildlife Park 
including a class talk, payment should be made via Parent Pay. We have been asked to pay a deposit to 
hold this booking therefore we are asking for an initial payment of £3 to be paid by 17th March 2024, the 
deadline for the remaining £20 is due by Sunday 5th May 2024. As a school we cannot run at a loss, therefore 
we need to ensure we are financially viable before running any trips, without sufficient funds to support this event 
we may be unable to proceed and will need to cancel the event in good time. 
 
All consents to travel and attend this trip are being collated via the ParentPay payment item and without 
this consent your child will not be able to attend this trip. 
 
If you have any problems in making this payment please contact the school office. 
 
If you are available to help us on the day of the trip please could you let us know by filling in this FORM.  
 
Thank you for your continued support,  
The Year 1 Team 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=QF83S2NHt06j_RFeYu7GMYJz6tZlPfNCp0J-TMaiECtURDRNNTA4NDEzV0g3VFhVR0wxWVRRSE9JMC4u

